
Letter of Appreciation 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Insert Recipient Name] 

Position: [Insert Recipient Position] 

Company: [Insert Company Name] 

Address: [Insert Address] 

Dear [Insert Recipient Name], 

I am writing to express my sincere appreciation for the recent implementation of the cockpit 

entry policy at [Insert Company Name]. This policy not only enhances the safety and security of 

our operations but also demonstrates our commitment to maintaining the highest standards in 

aviation practices. 

The dedication shown by you and your team in drafting and enforcing this policy is 

commendable. I believe it will foster a culture of safety among all personnel and ensure that our 

cockpit environment remains secure. 

Thank you once again for your hard work and diligence in this matter. I look forward to seeing 

the positive impacts of this policy on our operations. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 

[Your Contact Information] 


